From: Paul Hunt 
Sent: 10 February 2011 11:24
To: Andrew Lewis; Macnamara James; Councillor Luke Annaly
Cc: Julian Hubbard; Fletcher Colin
Subject: Heyford Park development - Chapel
Andrew, 

Further to my last e mail 19th Jan 11, we have been looking at the appeal document and came across the attached item.  It appears  the enquiry also recognised the significant role played by the Church and felt it should have a dedicated building for at least 10 years.

 

